

F4 Technical Advisory Memo

Nº: TAMF4-2020-027

Date: July 28, 2020

Subject: Pre Event Tech at Barber 2020 Event

With teams moving in late Thursday and first practice scheduled for early Friday, normal pre-event tech inspections will not be done at Barber. Except as listed below, cars and drivers that already have had annual tech inspections do not need to present at tech before participating in official sessions.

Event technical stickers will still be required before cars can practice. Before an event tech sticker is issued, all cars must have safety wire installed on the cam cover breather per HPD bulletin F4-2020-EN004-00.

Teams must still declare and present tires for scanning at the time and place noted in the event schedule and supplementary regulations.

Prior to the first practice, the crew of Alex Morton's Jensen entry need to arrange with Adam Gavalla to for annual tech of the car, including helmet height and timed driver egress test. Any additional entries not finalized at the time of this bulletin will need annual tech for any new drivers and/or chassis before participating in official practice, qualifying, or race sessions.



















